
Commonly Asked Questions Concerning Kindergarten and Early Kindergarten 
 
 

Does my child need any special supplies? 
Supply lists for each class will be posted in local stores during the summer. 
 
Does my child need any special clothing? 
Tennis shoes are required for Physical Education. Children should be sent to school with outside 
clothing that they can button, zip, or put on independently. 
 
What is the bus schedule? 
Bus schedules are provided before the school year begins each fall. Parents will be contacted by 
school personnel to learn the location and times for those students who require transportation. 
 
Will there be transportation for my child? 
Transportation is provided for students who live outside of the neighborhood school that 
his/her child attends. 
 
How many students are in a class? 
20-25, as has been in the past 
 
What is taught in Kindergarten? 
Literacy, Health, Math, Science, Computers, Social Studies, Art, Music, and Physical Education 
 
What is the difference between Early Kindergarten and Kindergarten? 
Kindergarten is more structured in subject areas required to be master upon entering 1st Grade. 
 
Why do I need to label my child’s clothing? 
Often students wear identical clothing items to school, or take the wrong clothing home. 
 
What if there is a school delay or cancellation of school? 
Parents will receive a text message, phone call, and or an email. Parents can also listen to the 
local radio and TV stations for delays and cancellation information. 
 
Does your school have daycare? 
Yes, more information is available by contacting Iron Mountain-Kingsford Community Schools 
at 906-779-2660. 
 
What are the school hours? 
Early Kindergarten and Kindergarten classes begin at 8:10 AM and conclude at 3:15 PM 


